
August
Thirtieth

1922.

W. L. Teeson, ifisq., 
2106 Park Avenue, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Teeson
In view of the fact that I am leaving 

the oity for a month and that I have not had any time 
to give oonsideration to the matter of Appraisals 
Limited, I think it right for me to ask you not to 
consider my name any further in connection with your 
Board of Directors.

I thank you for placing the matter 
"before me and wish the Company every success.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


